
 

As always the months are flying by and we have plenty to look forward to! 

We are holding a school readiness workshop on Tuesday 3rd March 6.15-7.15pm for 

the children who are leaving to go to school in September. The evening will begin 

with a discussion and then follow with a workshop style evening with staff on hand to 

answer any questions you may have. 

We are celebrating world book day on Thursday 5th March and we welcome the 

children to come in dressed up as their favourite book character. 

Week commencing 9th March we are raising money for sport relief, we will be taking 

part in lots of sport focused activities and welcome your child to come into nursery 

dressed in sports clothing.  

This month the baby room are learning all about being in the garden, exploring in the 

outdoor environment looking at mini-beasts which we may find in our garden. The 

Tweenie group are learning about shapes, numbers and colours with special link to 

‘The Very Hungry Caterpillar story’. The Tiger group are learning all about animals 

and dinosaurs focusing on the animal’s way of living. 

You may have noticed some changes around nursery; we have had a nice new 

carpet in the baby room making this area a no shoe zone; and we have moved 

around some of the areas in the main room organising and enhancing the areas 

making it more exciting for the children! 

There is also some changes to the staffing here at Silverdawn; Jenny has left to 

pursue a new career, Amy is also leaving to pursue a new adventure and we wish 

them both lots of luck for what the future brings for them; we would like you to join us 

to welcome Kirsty back to the Silverdawn family some of you may recognise her 

previous to her 3 year break from childcare, and she will be joining Jess in the Tiger 

group. 

If any more parents could spare a few minutes to review our nursery on the 

https://www.daynurseries.co.uk website this would be greatly appreciated.  

As always if you have any feedback please feel free to speak to myself or a member 

of the team.  

Parents evening will be held on 21st and 23rd April between 6-7pm and booking 

forms will be available at the end of this month to book a time slot; these 

appointments are for all children apart from those who are going to school in 

September as their parents evening will be in June.  

Thanks Nicole and Team   

Dates to remember 

 3rd March School readiness evening 6.15-7.15pm 

 5th March World Book Day 

 13th March Sport relief 

 21st and 23rd April Parents evening 6-7pm 

https://www.daynurseries.co.uk/

